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ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Singapore Cancer Society now has two trained stoma 
care volunteer nurses who will be able to provide much 
needed advice and help in the care of stoma patients. 
Hitherto, they have been able to attend to calls received 
from hospitals only. They will now be able to see patients 
after discharge from the -hospital for follow-up sessions at 

the Clinic of the Singapore Cancer Society for continued 
care of any problem. 

NOTICE OF EXAMINATIONS 

The next F.R.A.C.S. Part 1 Fellowship will be held from 5th 
to 7th March 1980 at the Faculty of Medicine. University of 
Malaya. Intending candidates are advised to obtain the 
necessary entry forms and general information 
in advance. Entry forms and other details may be obtained 
from the: 

Examination Secretary 
Royal Australasian College of Surgeons, 
Spring Street, Melbourne, 
Victoria 3000, Australia. 

Completed entry forms, etc., must be received by the 
College prior to the closing date, Wednesday, 9th January 
1980. Late entries will not be accepted. 

If you have patients requiring help, please telephone 
the Singapore Cancer Society (321608/321606) for 
appointments. 

You may also wish to inform your poor and needy 
patients who cannot afford to buy colostomy bags that 
some assistance may be obtained from the Society They 
are requested to apply for assistance through the Medical 
Social Worker of the respective hospitals. 
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The Common Part 1 MRCP Examination of the Royal 
Colleges of Physicians of Edinburgh, Glasgow and 
London will be held in Kuala Lumpur some time in June. 
The Faculty is in the process of obtaining the exact date 
of the Examinition. Enquiries on this can be made to 

Penolong Pendaftar, 
Pendidikan Perubatan Lepasijazah, 
Fakulti Perubatan, 
Universiti Malaya, 
Kuala Lumpur 22-11. 
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